
Marion Reservoir Recreation Update 

June 2, 2022 

 
Marion Reservoir – ALL CLOSED due to a Harmful Algal Bloom – Hazard Advisory has been 
issued by the Kansas Department of Health and Environment. The Recreation Facilities will 
remain closed until conditions improve to acceptable levels for recreation. 
 
 
 

 
 


